

DATE: November 17, 2015

SUBJECT: Meeting Minutes

A meeting was held on Monday, November 17, 2015 at 3:05 p.m. at Orlando City Hall, Manatee B Conference Room, 400 South Orange Avenue, Sixth Floor, between DDB Board Member Doug Taylor, DDB Board Member Wendy Connor, Lisa Cuatt, Executive Director of Thornton Park District (TPD) and Seaira Jeanin, Executive Director of Church Street District (CSD). The topics discussed during the meeting were collaboration of the Main Street Districts in Downtown Orlando. The meeting concluded at 4:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by,

Shaniqua Rose, DDB/CRA Board Secretary